
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  

 

8th July 2025 

Dear Families, 

 

We’re excited to invite you to St Levanbury, our very own small-but-mighty 

music festival, bringing together the children, their families, local musicians and 

friends of the school, for an evening of shared music and community spirit. 

Join us at St Levan Playing Field on Friday 18th July from 4-7pm for 

performances from across the St Levan community, featuring our fabulous 

pupils, staff, parents, school alumni, and local friends and supporters of the 

school. It’s all about music, togetherness and having a good time. You are 

welcome to bring family and friends. 

There’ll be an awesome vegetarian paella cooked on site by the brilliant Tristan 

and Vickie and you’re welcome to bring your own drinks, picnic blankets and 

chairs to get comfy. There will be a marquee to stage the event, and informal 

pop-up performances! 

St Levanbury is a real team effort - every part of it is generously offered by 

people who care about this community. We’d love you to come along and 

be part of it. 

 

Date: Friday 18th July 

Time: 4-7pm 

Location: St Levan Playing Field (the old cricket pitch) 

 

For a taste of last year’s inaugural festival, please follow this link:  

St Levan Primary School - Summer Festival 

 

We can’t wait to see you there! 

 

Warm wishes, 

Richard Blackborow and the St Levan Team 

https://www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk/website/summer_festival/684851

